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PRODUCT RECALL
Date Issued: December 2, 2024

Dear CHEF'STORE Customer,

UNFI is conducting a Recall of Cucumbers. The reason for the RECALL is due to potential Salmonella
contamination. There is a potential food safety concern.

It is urgent that you stop using affected product as soon as possible.

AFFECTED PRODUCT:

Item
Number

MPC PACK/SZ BRAND DESCRIPTION ADDITIONAL DETAILS

9052154 6448198 6/6 EA BALOIAN
FARMS /
PamPak

CUCUMBER,
FRESH REF

BAG

Product Ship Date to Store: 10/12/2024 -
11/26/2024 and
Grower Name: Agrotato, S.A.

de C.V.

PLEASE TAKE THE FOLLOWING ACTIONS:

If you have affected product, immediately discontinue use. RETURN affected product to the
CHEF'STORE location from which it was purchased for a full refund. No products other than the
one(s) specified should be returned.
You must return product within 30 days of the Recall Notice issue date above for a refund.
If you have any questions, please contact your local CHEF'STORE location for assistance.


